
 

 

On The Threshold Of 2017-18 

 

It was the bright and cheerful morning of 27th 
March, 2017 when Agarsainians commenced the 
new academic session 2017-18 with empowered 
minds and energized souls. Students who 
secured 100% 
attendance in the 
previous session 
were felicitated 
with badges. 

Principal Madam wished tones of good luck to 
students to begin the new session afresh and 
encouraged them to continue to strive for excellence 
always. The entire school geared up for the new 
session ahead in full spirit.  
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